
I understand there is a Behavior Health Committee meeting tomorrow. I would like to make mention 
that the number of suicides I am seeing in our community vs COVID deaths is deeply concerning, 
especially youth suicides.  This was a big topic that I studied during HB3063 and we knew then that 
when you separate youth from their peers they are at a greater risk to commit suicide. I am saddened to 
see this playout. What is being done to stop this? How many deaths will we have to endure before these 
radical restrictions placed on our healthy youth is stopped completely.  
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